
APPENDIX 5 – Consultation responses for Commonwealth Games Village Report with Ward Members. 
 
 

Stakeholder 
 

Ward / 
Constituency 

 

Response to consultation   
May/June 2018 

Cllr Sharon Thompson North 
Edgbaston 

Cllr was supportive of the proposal for the new homes in Perry Barr 
and was keen to see the introduction of new homes into the area.  

Cllr Waseem Zaffar Lozells Cllr was very supportive of the proposal and commented on the 
positive impact on housing the development would have.  

Cllr Brett O’Reilly Longbridge 
and West 
Heath 

Cllr was positive about the regeneration of Perry Barr and welcomed 
this development as a catalyst for wider improvements to the area.  

Councillor Jon Hunt 
Councillor Morriam Jan 
  

Perry Barr Cllrs were provided with a written briefing addressing the approach to 
the overall scheme, the proposals for the residential development 
which will form part of the Village, and the infrastructure proposals for 
the area. 
 
Cllr Hunt attended a meeting with officers where he expressed support 
for the report. 
 
Cllr Hunt also reiterated the need for community engagement – a 
meeting with the Perry Barr Commonwealth Games Residents Liaison 
Group has been scheduled. 

Councillor Mahmood Hussain 
 

Birchfield Cllr Hussain received the written briefing as described above.  He also 
attended a meeting with officers and expressed support for the report. 
Cllr Hussain also attended the consultation session for residents held 
on 4th June. 
 
Cllr Hussain asked for additional detail about opportunities for growth in 
Birchfield ward, which officers will consider. 

Councillor Muhammad Afzal  
Councillor Nagina Kauser 

Aston Cllrs were provided with a written briefing as described above. Cllr 
Kauser attended the consultation session for residents held on 4th 
June. No further response has been received. 

 



 


